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Bozeman officials approve impact fee changes 
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Members of the Bozeman City Commissioners have officially adopted road 
impact fees at 60% which means that people planning to build a single 
family home will be charged a one time fee of just over $3,200. 

That's up from just under $2,400 with previous fees. 

Meanwhile, anyone building retail space will see costs going down by 
around $1,000 thanks to some incentives that are part of the plan. 

Bozeman Mayor Kaaren Jacobson voted against the decision, saying that traffic is a major issue for Bozeman 
residents, and not raising it above the 60% could put traffic projects on hold. 
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